
 
 

Prof. Prem Singh Basnyat 

Chairperson,  

Nepal Museum Association 

Golfutar Bus Stop, Kathmandu, Nepal 

Tel. +9 771 4370539 
22 September 2017 

 

 

Dear Prof. Prem Singh Basnyat, 

 

As Co-chairpersons of the Organizing Committee for YIMF, we appreciate your participation 

to the Yeongwol International Museum Forum 2017 in spite of your busy schedule in your 

country. Your active participation and presentation made this forum much more enjoyable 

and productive.  

 

We hope you enjoyed your staying in Yeongwol and keep good memory of our special 

gathering of friends. We are looking forward to keep in frequent communication and friendly 

cooperation in future.  

 

Many thanks and warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Yi Kun Moo        Kim Quaejung       Bae Kidong,Ph.D      Park Sun-Kyu 

Co-Chairperson of         Co-Chairperson of          Co-Chairperson of          Mayor of 

Organizing Committee    Organizing Committee    Organizing Committee    Yeongwol County 
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c/o National Museum of Korea, 137 Seobinggo-ro Yongsan-gu, Seoul 04383, Korea  


